
Town of Pelican Annual Meeting 
April 21th 2020 

 
The annual meeting of the electorate of the Town of Pelican, Oneida County, 
WI was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Chairman Gerald Roou on Tuesday, April 
21th 2020 at the Pelican Town Hall. Notice of the meeting was posted at three 
places within the town. 
 
There were three people present including these town officials: Chairman 
Gerald Roou, Supervisor Walter Dahlquist, Jr. and Clerk Mike Ring. 
 
The minutes of the annual meeting held in 2019 were provided to those 
present. Motion/second Gerald Roou/Walter Dahlquist to approve the minutes 
of the annual meeting held in 2019 and to waive the reading of the minutes.  
3 ayes, 0 nays. Motion carried. 
 
The 2019 Town of Pelican financial report was provided and reviewed. (Part of 
the Clerk’s official file).   
Motion/second Gerald Roou/Walter Dahlquist to approve the 2019 Town of 
Pelican financial report as presented. 
3 ayes, 0 nays. Motion carried. 
 
Chairman Roou presented the road report 
Last year Range Line Rd and Hixon Lake Rd projects complete and look good. 
Barbara St will be redone this year and looking into Clausen Rd. 
Town shop was paid off and we approved the purchase of a new plow truck.  
 
Motion/second by Walter Dahlquist/Gerald Roou to set the 2021 Annual 
meeting date for the third Tuesday of April 20, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. at the Pelican 
Town Hall.   
3 ayes, 0 nays. Motion carried. 
 
Motion/second Walter Dahlquist/Gerald Roou to adjourn the annual meeting at 
7:13 p.m.   
3 ayes, 0 nays. Motion carried. 
 
__________________________________________________ 
/s/Mike Ring, Clerk  


